
 

 

 

Dr. Katie Schkolenko was recognized for her outstanding 
achievement of being selected as the Special Olympics 
North America Outstanding Coach of the Year for the 2023-
2024 school year.  Dr. Schkolenko was joined by some of 
the student athletes who shared highlights from their time 
participating in unified sports and Special Olympics. 
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WALLENPAUPACK AREA 
SCHOOL BOARD 

 
 

Reminder that school will be closed May 24, 2024 
and May 28, 2024. 

 

South Elementary – Newfoundland Rotary presented the school with a PA system to use at outdoor events. 
North Primary – Students looking forward to end of year events such as field trips and Brookfield trip.  
North Intermediate – Hosting the Book Fair this week culminating Friday with famiily night from 3:30 to 5:15. 
Middle School – Grant from the Wayne County Community Foundation provided two books to every student. 
High School –  Congratulations to FBLA and HOSA, both sending students to compete at the national level. 
Special Education – Hosting the A.R.C. Color Run & Walk event on Friday, May 17th 

 

 
Superintendent Gunuskey presented the proposed budget for the 2024-2025 school year.  The 

budget is available on the District website for review until the final budget adoption at the June 10, 
2024 School Board meeting. 

 

 

 

High School Seniors Dylan 
Trailovic, Jake Vecchio and 

Jordyn Fontano were 
recognized for their 

outstanding academic and 
co-curricular achievements. 

The Board approved annual 
Memorandums of 

Understanding with six local 
law enforcement organizations 
to help maintain a safe school 

environment. 

To change the color of this 
block, go to Table Tools > 

Design > Shading and choose 
a new color, or change the 
document colors from the 

Design tab. 

 

 
 

            The next School Board meeting will be held on Monday June 10, 2024 in the High School Library.  
 
The Wallenpaupack Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and 
activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The following person has been designated to handle 
inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies.  Keith E. Gunuskey, Superintendent, 2552 Route. 6, Hawley, PA, 18428. Telephone-570-226-4557. 

 

Building Updates 

Five visitors addressed the  
School Board to discuss Policy, 

Text Books, Broadcasting Meeting, 
and something that happened at 

school. 


